
Construction Alert 
Roadway Activities along S. Corbett Avenue 

and W. Whippoorwill Street to Begin 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise has scheduled road work to begin along S. Corbett Avenue and 

W. Whippoorwill Street in Lecanto, on Wednesday, July 13, 2022. As part of this work, crews

will remove the existing millings, and grade the roadways.

Work will be completed within the hours of 7 a.m. and 5:30 p.m. and is anticipated to take 

approximately one week. Access to private properties will be maintained throughout this 

operation. 

This work is part of the Suncoast Parkway 2/SR 589 project, from US 98 to SR 44, expanding 

Suncoast Parkway northward for 13 miles. Please note that this schedule may change due to 

inclement weather or unforeseen conditions.   
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